Sent: Sunday, June 12, 2022 8:35 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca

Subject: Objection to build three new buildings on 11300 Yonge St
Dear clerks of Richmond Hill government,

| am a home owner living in Lacewood Drive, Richmond Hill. | got mails in the mailbox
showing that three new buildings(8-10 story) will be erect on the East side location of
our community. They are 3 buildings for long term care facility and retirement, the exact
location is at 11300 Yonge St. Site plan is also sent to us in the mail as well.

| am writing this letter to object this new construction and the reasons are as follows:

1. The new builds are too high, they will block the sunlight and our east side view
permanently and in a great amount.

2. Our back yard privacy is no longer available to us once the buildings are built.

3. They will also build a drive way right beside our back yard, the traffic and noise
that it brings will be a big problem.

4. My neighbour also told me that when they bought the property, they were told by
city of Richmond Hill that this commercial land will be used for low (2 story) buildings,
how come an 8-10 story building can be planned now?

5. These 3 high buildings will also heavily increase the population density in our
community.

Regards,

Yulin
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